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Dear Pastor, Church Families and Friends, 

 

 
Greetings in the precious name of our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ. 

 
First of all, I wish to thank each of you for your prayers and support over these 

past years. It is such a blessing to have such faithful partners in our work for our 

Lord. 

 
Plans are already being made for our 43rd Annual Jubilee. The date will be July 

21st thru July 25th. Put this date on your calendar and make plans to join us for a 

week of great fellowship and preaching. If you would like to have a missionary 

come to your church while they are here for the jubilee, please call me at the mis-

sion board. 

 
There is a possibility that we may be able to restart our Christmas Bag Project for 

Bro. Mawuli’s children in Togo, West Africa this year. Bro. Mawuli will be com-

ing to the States this year for our jubilee. He will be here from early May thru 

early August. We will make the decision on the Christmas Bag Project in early 

May. That will give everyone enough time to gear up for the project. Also, if you 

would like to have Bro. Mawuli at your church while he is here, give me a call at 

the mission board. 

 
There is a tremendous amount of work that goes on here at the mission board in 

support of all our missionaries. Please keep the staff in your prayers. As we start 

a new year, pray about what the Lord would have you to do in missions.      
  

 
  
In His Service, 

 
  
  

 

 
Jack Stewart 
Galatians 6:2 
  

  Please Pray For 
Brother Jack Stewart 

Helps Ministry 

 
 

Galatians 6:2 
“Bear ye one another's  

burdens, and so fulfill the  
law of Christ.” 

 
 

AREAS OF SERVICE 
 

Shipping 

Travel Arrangements 

Helps Ministry 

Ministry to Missionaries 

 

Cell 704.914.7373 

email: jdstewart35@yahoo.com 

 
 

HOME CHURCH 
 

Heaven Bound Baptist Church 

428 Costner School Rd.  

Bessemer City, NC 28016 

 

 

MISSION BOARD 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Fundamental Baptist 
Home Missions, Inc. 

P. O. Box 1510 
Bessemer City, NC 28016 

(704) 629-4176 
e-mail: fbhm@bellsouth.net 

www.fbhm.org 


